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Town of Beech Mountain 

Matthew Gantt and Tim Latham of the Winston-Salem Regional Office met with James Scott of 

the Town of Beach Mountain on October 10, 2012.   The program has no active projects at this 

time.  They offered their assistance to the Town when they do receive any projects or have any 

questions. 

 


